
 

              Governing Board Regular Meeting of May 26, 2021 
 

The Contra Costa Community College District (4CD) Governing Board conducted a remote 
regular meeting on Wednesday, May 26, 2021, beginning at 5:00 p.m., followed by closed 
session, and continuation of public session at 6:00 p.m. 
 
Outgoing Student Trustee Mansu Kim 
The Governing Board heard the final report from outgoing Student Trustee Mansu Kim on his 
past year’s work, and introduced the incoming Student Trustee Austin Green. Student Trustee 
Kim also received a Certificate of Appreciation from the Governing Board for his service. 
 
Resolutions Approved 
The Governing Board approved the resolutions listed below. 
 

 Resolution Affirming Contra Costa Community College District’s Commitment to Diversity, 
Equity and Inclusion; 

 Resolution in Support of Asian/Pacific American Heritage Month, May 2021; 

 Resolution in Support of Mental Health Awareness Month, May 2021; and 

 Revised Resolution in Support of Community College Month, April 2021. 
 
New Agreements Approved 
The Governing Board approved a number of agreements, including:  

 a Contra Costa College (CCC) renewal agreement with West Contra Costa Unified 
School District to provide instructional services to the alternative education high school, 
Gateway to College; 

 a Diablo Valley College (DVC) renewal agreement with Richmond Community 
Foundation to provide SparkPoint services, including financial services that support 
student persistence, such as budgeting, credit and financial coaching; 

 a 4CD renewal agreement with McKnight Associates, Inc. to conduct reclassification 
studies, employee orientation/training on reclassification applications/processes and 
desk audits; and 

 a Los Medanos College (LMC) renewal agreement with Symplicity Corporation to 
provide student code of conduct software, training and support. 
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Andy Li, President (Ward 4) • Dr. Judy Walters, Vice President (Ward 2) • Fernando Sandoval, Secretary 

(Ward 5) • Rebecca Barrett (Ward 3) • John E. Márquez, (Ward 1) •Mansu Kim, Student Trustee 
 

 

 



Citizens’ Bond Oversight Committee Membership 
Approval by the Governing Board was given for the following community volunteers to be on the 
Measure A 2006 and Measure E 2014 Citizens’ Bond Oversight Committee: 
 

 Elaine Schroth, DVC Business Organization representative: 

 Keith Archuleta, LMC Business Organization representative; 

 Rob Schroder, DVC College Support Organization representative; and 

 Jagjit Bhambra, 4CD Senior Citizens’ Organization representative. 
 
The term for these volunteer appointments will end on June 30, 2023. 
 
New CCC President 
Contract approval was given by the Governing Board for Dr. Tia Robinson-Cooper to become the 
14th permanent CCC president. She will receive a base annual salary of $249,000.00 and will 
begin work on July 1, 2021. 
 

 

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING/STUDY SESSION OF THE GOVERNING BOARD 

WILL BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY, JUNE 23, 2021, AT 6:00 P.M. 

 


